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Hi I am a 7th grader at Cascades Academy writing to strongly support HB 2977. This 

is a really valuable bill that could support our environment and community in a really 

simple but powerful way. This is the least we can do for the exquisite environment 

that we get to enjoy as residents of Oregon. As a student who dreams of becoming a 

scientist I believe that this bill will help make sure that there will still be lots of wildlife 

to still research and share new information with the world. I hope that you will please 

consider supporting this bill because it will have a huge and powerful positive effect 

on our wildlife and community. Thak you for your time! 


